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WORKING MEETING ON MONITORING COMPLIANCE  
WITH DECISIONS OF INTERNATIONAL COURTS OF  

HUMAN RIGHTS AND INTERNATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS BODIES 
   

 

 

 
 

 

San José, Costa Rica, June 23, 2022.- On June 20, the Secretariats of the Inter-American Court 

of Human Rights and the African Court of Human and Peoples' Rights, as well as the Department 

for the Execution of Judgments of the European Court of Human Rights and the Petitions and 

Urgent Actions Section of the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights 

held a virtual working meeting on the work they carry out in terms of Monitoring Compliance 

with the Decisions of International Human Rights Courts and Bodies. 

 

The institutions present discussed about the mechanisms and tools for Monitoring Compliance 

and the challenges they face. 

 

The Registrar of the Inter-American Court, Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, highlighted the 

importance of this unprecedented meeting and expressed that he hopes "this initiative will be 

the beginning of a permanent dialogue between the different institutions with the aim of 

continuing to share experiences and strengthen the monitoring mechanisms in order to achieve 

better and more timely compliance with decisions”. 
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This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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